
 

 

13 February 2023 
 
       
Dear Families 
 
Library Workshop 
 
Nursery will be visiting Gosforth Library on Wednesday 8 March.  The library visit will 
consist of a story time, creative activities and some time for the class to explore the 
books. 
 
As this visit is taking place on a Wednesday morning, you are welcome to join us at 
the library for this visit.  We will need an adult to stay with your child for the whole 
library session and unfortunately, we cannot have younger siblings joining.  We would 
meet you at Gosforth Library at 10am.  It would be helpful if your child could wear their 
school jumper or cardigan whilst in the Library.  
 
I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 12.00pm on 
Wednesday 1 March to let us know if you are going to join us. 
 
Gosforth Library is located on Regent Farm Road (see map below).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs S Bertenshaw 
 
Mrs Bertenshaw  
Nursery Teacher 


